
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
DW 22-032 

PENNICHUCK WATER WORKS, INC. 

Request for Change in Rates 

 

Procedural Order Re: DOE Recommendation 

On August 28, 2023, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) filed its proposed rate 

case expense recoupment surcharge and associated tariff supplement page. The 

Commission requests that the New Hampshire Department of Energy (DOE) file a review of 

PWW’s filing and a recommendation as to whether the Commission should approve the 

proposed surcharge and tariff page. The Commission requests that the DOE file this review 

and recommendation by September 20, 2023. 

So ordered, this thirty-first day of August, 2023. 
        

 
  
      _________________________ 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 
john.boisvert@pennichuck.com 
douglas.brogan@gmail.com 
mab@nhbrownlaw.com 
chris.countie@pennichuck.com 
Michael.J.Crouse@oca.nh.gov 
Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov 
larry.goodhue@pennichuck.com 
carolann.howe@pennichuck.com 
jay.kerrigan@pennichuck.com 
tara.king@pennichuck.com 
donald.m.kreis@oca.nh.gov 
jayson.p.laflamme@energy.nh.gov 
anthony.j.leone@energy.nh.gov 
karen.j.moran@energy.nh.gov 
ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 
mary.e.schwarzer@energy.nh.gov 
jjs@rathlaw.com 
George.Torres@Pennichuck.com 
donald.ware@pennichuck.com 
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